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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

F;eal merit of any kind cannot long be concealed; i t  w ill  be discovered, and 
nothing can depreciate i t  but a man exhibiting i t  him self. I t  may not always 
be rewarded as i t  ought; but i t  w il l  always be known.

— Lord C h esterfield

AMATEUR RADIO:
A reminder to all students interested in Amateur Radio. There will be a meeting 
tonight at 7-30 p.m. in S-2. We hope to start a club so all those who can please 
attend.
CAN YOU HELP;
A five-member gospel team is in need of a pianist immediately. If you are 
interested, please contact Karen Knie or Roy Owings as soon as possible.
TIME SHEETS:

« For this pay period, Cafeteria time cards must be turned in by November 22 a.m.
All other areas, turn in time sheets through Friday the 19th. This is necessary 
to have the payroll out by November 30 because of the holiday.
MISSIONS MIG;
The Africa Division of the Missions MIG will meet tonight at 8:30 for a short 
business meeting. Everybody be there!
SOUL AND INSPIRATION:
You, the students of Northwest College, are invited to attend the annual 
Thanksgiving dinner Tuesday evening the 23rd in the Cafeteria at 6:00 p.m.
Sunday attire is fine and bring your meal ticket. Expect some "musical refreshment.
BLOOD MOBILE:
Remember the Bloodmobile is parked behind the SUB until 3:00 today and from 
8:00 a.m. until 3-00 tomorrow. Lend an arm!
JOB OPPORTUNITY:
Anyone interested in a job on Wednesday’s only from approximately 2:30 p.m. to 
7:15 p.m. please contact Marc Pearson in Gray 6ll (822-9937)•
EVANGELISM MIG:
We will be meeting this weekend for our usual witnesses - Sea-Tac Friday 
night, U-Witness Saturday night. Remember to bring your car as transportation 
is a problem. Meet at the SUB at 6:30. Attention men, if you are interested in 
participating in First Avenue Witness, See John Tobin.
SOONER THAN YOU THINK:
The Christmas Concert will be here soon! Date: December 2, Thursday evening

Place: The Chapel
* Time: 8:00 p.m.

The program will be a contrast to previous years, with a variety of groups 
participating including the College Choir, Maranatha Sounds, Northwesterners,
King’s Four and several individual vocal and instrumental soloists. A small 
orchestra will accompany the College Choir.


